
  

Woodford Lane, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 2JS 

Telephone:  01606 288044   Facsimile:  01606 863552 
 

Headteacher:  Mr J Donald 

Mr Wood  
The Darnhall Exhibition Foundation  
Sutton Green Farm, School Lane 
Darnhall, CW7 4DB 
 
Tuesday 3rd March 2015 
 
Dear Mr Wood 
 
Donation from The Exhibition Foundation 
 
Thank you very much for your letter and donation (sent in 
November), we very much appreciate it.  We have used the 
donation to buy many helpful resources for use within 
school.  We asked the school for suggestions about what 
they would like us to buy and then we discussed their ideas 
as a School Council.   
 
We have purchased:  
 

 Wet Play Resources (for each class, to be swapped every half term) 

 RE Sensory Resources (for use both within our classrooms and in our special 

sensory room) 

 Train tickets for the School Council trip to the Houses of Parliament (we are going 

to attend an ‘Elections and voting workshop and tour’ in June and use our 

experience to write a School Council Action Plan).  

 
 
Thank you once again for your kind donation, it is much 
appreciated, we are really looking forward to our trip and are 
already making good use of the other resources across the 
school.  
 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
St Joseph’s School Council  

 


